
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: “Electoral,and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015”
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 11:42:09 AM

   Dear Sir,
        I am dismayed that the current Govt could repeal such a wise
law  that prevents multiple voter fraud and the current requirement re
proof of identity before casting a vote  should certainly be retained
      This identity  proof is required in many other instances like
opening a bank A/c and several other instances  and is widely accepted
as a fair and valid requirement
           Yours faithfully
                  R D Sutherland
                        
                              Capalaba
                                     QLD 4157
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